
  November 2020 – Seaver Parent’s Prayer Calendar 
 
        Sunday       Monday       Tuesday     Wednesday      Thursday          Friday         Saturday 
1. “Turn from evil 
and do good; seek 
peace and pursue 
it.”  
Psalm 34:14 

2. Continue to pray 
for the wellbeing of 
our state’s 
firefighters and their 
families. 

3. Pray that God 
guides the winner of 
the election tonight, 
regardless of who it 
is.  

4. Pray that God heals 
the division in our 
nation.  

5. Pray for peace 
throughout our 
country.  

6. Pray for those who 
were harmed or lost 
their homes due to the 
recent fires. 

7. Pray for the 
wellbeing of high 
school seniors applying 
to Pepperdine.  

8. “Now may the 
Lord of peace 
himself give you 
peace at all 
times…”  
2 Thessalonians 
3:16  

9. Pray for those who 
are facing religious 
persecution. 

10. Continue to pray 
for those who are 
facing financial 
hardship.  

11. Happy Veterans’ 
Day! Pray to give 
thanks to those who 
have sacrificed for our 
country.  

12. Continue to pray 
that our freshmen 
have been able to feel 
a sense of community 
this semester.  

13. Pray for the safety 
of the homeless 
population in Los 
Angeles.  

14. Continue to pray 
for the health of our 
Pepperdine 
community.  

15. “Cast all your 
anxiety on him 
because he cares 
about you.”  
1 Peter 5:7 

16. Pray that the 
most vulnerable 
members of our 
society feel God’s 
presence and love.  

17. Continue to pray 
for our national, 
state, and local 
leaders as we 
navigate reopening.  

18. Pray for those who 
are doubting their 
faith. 

19. Pray for the 
wellbeing of our 
professors as they 
prepare to finish their 
courses. 

20. Pray for our 
students who are 
stressed about finals.  

21.Pray for our 
students who are 
struggling to discern 
what major they want 
to pick.  

22. “For God is not a 
God of disorder but 
of peace…” 
 
1 Corinthians 14:33 

23. Pray specifically 
for our freshmen as 
they take their first 
college midterms.  

24. Continue to pray 
for the safety and 
health of our nurses, 
doctors, and hospital 
workers. 

25. Pray for those who 
are experiencing  loss.  

26. Happy 
Thanksgiving! Pray to 
give thanks for our 
family, friends, and 
community! 

27. Pray for our 
admissions team as 
they start to process 
applications! 

28. Continue to pray 
for those throughout 
the country who are 
struggling with their 
health.  

29. “The Lord gives 
strength to his 
people…”  
 
Psalm 29:11  

30. Pray for the 
safety of those who 
are traveling.  

     

  


